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Amy Watson 
Team Leader – Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney   NSW   2001 

Attention: Brendon Roberts 

Dear Ms. Watson, 

Exhibition of Modification Request for 
86-96 & 100 Mount Street, North Sydney (MP08_0241 MOD 7) 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 4 June 2018 with regards to the proposed 
modification, being to Condition E8 (Public Art) of the subject Major Project MP08_0241. 

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) has reviewed the exhibited material and raises no objections to the 
proposed changes to the timing for the delivery of the public art. 

If you require further clarification of the above, please contact Lee Farrell, Transport Planner via 
email: lee.farrell@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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